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Date:    September 21, 2015 
Time:  12:45 P.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Homicide Investigation Update 4– Victim Name Released     
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office, 
continues the investigation into a homicide that occurred on Sunday, September 20, 2015 at 
about 1:13 A. M. at 16 W. 10th Ave. 
 
The female victim’s name is being confirmed as Stacey J. Strange, 42 years-old.  Autopsy 
findings show Ms. Strange died as a result of multiple gunshots.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and the Winnebago County Coroner’s Office send their 
condolences to the family of Ms. Strange.     
 
No further information is being released at this time. 
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